
Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and 
Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship and Service 

 

Worship 10:00 AM 
June 25, 2023  Vol. LXIII No. 25 

 
 

Prelude Sharon Meyer 

Welcome 
Announcements 
Call to Worship 

Randy Franz 

Songs of Praise: 
Crashing Waters at Creation 
My Hope is Built 

 
VT 441 
VT 621 

Scripture Psalm 69:7-10; 16-18  

Children’s Story   

Offering   

Message One More Year 
Luke 13:1-9 

Bryce Miller 

Responding  
There’s a Wideness in God’s Mercy 

 
VT 156 

Congregational Sharing and Pastoral Prayer 

Sending 
I Know That God Loves Me 

 
Benediction 
 

 
VT 158 

 
A volunteer is needed to look after the bulletin July 2nd and July 9.  If you would be open to working with this, 
please speak to Emily or Bryce. We are also looking for a host for Sheldon & Janis Burkhalter, our speaker for 
July 9.  A lunch host or an overnight host for Saturday would be welcome. 

Coming Events 
July 1 3 PM Viola Eden Memorial Service 
July 3 5 AM Youth depart for Mennocon 2023 
July 3-8 Mennocon 2023, Emily and Bryce attending 

 

  



1378 N. Damon Rd., Ritzville, WA 99169 
Bryce Miller, Emily Toews, Co-Pastors 

(509) 659-0926/ pastor@mennomennonite.org, emily@mennomennonite.org  
Bulletin items: secretary@mennomennonite.org 

Website: www.mennomennonite.org; Streaming: Youtube.com/@mennomennonite 

 

 
Worship Contributors 

This Sunday Next Sunday 
Message:  Bryce Miller Message:  Bryce Miller 
Worship Leader: Randy Franz Worship Leader: Greg Reimer 
Musician: Sharon Meyer Musician: Tim Schrag 
Greeter: Regan Bonato Greeters: Henry & Mary Boulton 

AV Support (Self Scheduled): Cleon Claassen, Bill Dyck, Reed Meyer, Doug Claassen, Andrew 
Claassen, Benjamin Claassen, Zach Claassen 

 

CAMREC Announcements 

5 Days Left to Register for Youth Summer Camps! Please pass on the invitation to friends and family and feel 
free to share the attached flyer. Volunteers, we still need help covering our medic slots for Pre-Junior and Junior 
camps. We could also use some more kitchen help as well as help leading crafts and nature activities. Contact 
program@camrec.org for more information. 

Escape 4th of July Chaos: and enjoy CAMREC's serene woods! Do you have dogs that suffer from the sound of 
fireworks? Bring them with you! Would you enjoy getting away from the crowds, traffic, and noise around the 
festivities? You are welcome to hike our trails, play outdoor or indoor games, bike up the forest service roads, 
relax in a hammock, sleep in our a-frame cabins, or set up your own camping spot. You are also welcome to pitch 
in on a project such as with our staff house build, wildfire prevention, trail maintenance, or summer camp 
preparations! Stay for as little or as long as you'd like between June 30th and July 5th. 

 


